
Strong Dog Laws: Safer Communities

For Local Government staff please email: catsanddogs@daf.qld.gov.au 
Request for support from the Department of Primary Industries (DPI)

Investigators regarding serious dog offences

Prior to sending your enquiry, please be mindful of the following: 

● Local governments are responsible for investigating all dog offences that occur within their local

government area.

● Caveat: The information DPI provides to you does not consider the specifics of your

situation and does not constitute the Department providing legal advice. If you require further

clarification on the information provided, you are encouraged to seek professional legal advice.

Name of Local Government: 

Animal Management Team Manager: Manager’s email Phone number

Person making the enquiry: Your email Phone number

Time, date and place the offence occurred: Time Date Place 

What offence are you investigating? For example: Section 193 of AMCDA 

Have you initiated your investigation? Yes No Comments: 

Describe the incident. DPI Investigators require

sufficient information to consider the questions put to them. 

Failure to provide adequate information may cause a delay 

with the requested information.

Describe your local government’s 

response. 

What is your specific question? 
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